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INFORMATION TO USERS OF KORTEPOHJA DAYCARE- SCHOOL   
  
During the kindergarten and school holidays, Kortepohja Daycare School will be 
carrying out warranty repairs and alterations to the wastebin room.  
 
The wastebin room construction site area will be fenced and protected separately 
from the rest of the yard, and entering the construction site is strictly prohibited.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Internal warranty repairs and alterations to the wastebin room will begin on June 23, 
2025 and will be completed by the start of operations in August. 
 
More information about wastebin room:  
 
From contractor:  Rakennustoimisto Alonen Oy 

Joona Ala-Porkkunen 
  tel. 044 733 1076 
 
Supervisor:  Brado Oy 
  Harri Airasvirta  
  tel. 040 830 7355 
 
More information about internal warranty repairs: 
 
Supervisor:  Brado Oy 
  Tommi Karhu 
  tel. 050 512 5817 
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards  Sirpa Väyliö 

kiinteistömanageri Jyväskylän Tilapalvelu 


